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

From: John Mills <sixbit@comcast.net>
Sent: Wednesday, July 18, 2018 1:48 PM
To: LSJR-SD-Comments@waterboards.ca.gov; commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov; WQCP1Comments
Cc: Felicia Marcus; Steven Moore; Dorene D'Adamo; Tam.Dudoc@waterboards.ca.gov; 

Joaquin.Esquivel@waterboards.ca.gov
Subject: Comment Letter - Revisions to Proposed Bay Delta Plan Amendments (Phase I)
Attachments: CRRLetter 07-18-2018.pdf

Dear Ms. Townsend: 
 
 
Please accept these comments on behalf of the Chicken Ranch Rancheria Me-Wuk Indians of California.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
John S. Mills 
 
Offices of John S. Mills 
P.O. Box 1160 Columbia, Ca. 95310 
V: 209-532-0432 
M: 209-743-3176 
 
The information contained in this e-mail communication is privileged and/or confidential information intended 
only for the use of the individual or entity named above. If the reader of this communication is not the intended 
recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication or 
the information contained herein is strictly prohibited. If you received this communication in error, please 
immediately notify me by return e-mail and then delete this e-mail from your system. Thank you. 
 

 
 




